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Counselor’s Corner: 

 

Course Selection for 2017-2018 
Course selection for next year is here!  
Juniors have already met with their 
counselors to go over their four-year plan 
and pick courses for next year.  
Sophomores will continue to meet with 
their counselors through the month of 
February. You can see what the courses 
the students are currently requesting by 
viewing their four-year plan in Parent 
Access or Student Access.  On 2/6 
students were given a form to make 
changes for next year's course requests.  
Please see important dates below. 

 
DATE EVENT LOCATION 

Feb. 6th Course Selection 
Presentation & 

Selection Forms 
Passed out 

2nd period 
classes 

Grades 9-11 

Feb. 6th 6:00 PM Class of 
2020 Meeting 

CHS Main 
Auditorium 

Feb. 6th 6:30-7:30PM Course 
Selection Fair 

CHS Main 
Campus 

Feb. 7th 9-11th Students return 
Course Selection 

Forms 

2nd period 
classes 

Grades 9-11 

  Mar. 17th Students receive 
verification of courses 

selected 

2nd period 
classes 

Grades 9-11 

Apr. 14th DEADLINE for 
making changes for 
Course Selection 

Current 
Counselor’s 

Office 

 

AP Testing 
Students taking AP courses are expected 
to take the corresponding AP exams.  
CHS is able to supplement the costs of 
these exams which are usually over $85!  
Students pay $30 for each test with a 
maximum total of $100.  We do have 
discounts for those on free/reduced 
lunch. AP teachers will be distributing 
letters with each student's individual 
costs and testing schedule.  You may 
pay your bill online using the 
 web store or see Mrs. Goltzman in the 
front office.  If you have any questions, 
please contact your AP teacher or Mrs. 
Joiner at lajoiner@conroeisd.net or 936-
709-5676. 
 

Counselors 
Twitter @conroecounselor  
Instagram conroecounselor  
Snapchat conroecounselor.CCC 

 

 

 
From Dr. Weatherly: 

 

Please note that there will be an 

ACT Test given here at Conroe 

High on Tuesday 2/28.  The ACT 

will be given during the school 

day!  We are moving toward the 

end of our third grading period 

and it is time to begin thinking 

about end of year finals! The 

Finals Schedule is at the end of 

today’s Newsletter. 

 

    

 
 

Senior Moments:  
Here is your Reminder! 
 
Starbucks Coffee Feb. 24 
Operation Grad Mtg.      Feb. 27 
Prom   May 12 
Honor Breakfast May 15 
Awards Night  May 15 

Graduation  May 31 
 

          Want more info?                   
Attend Operation Graduation 
Meetings!  Next mtg. 2/27 in 
the CHS Café @ 6:30!  Your 
assistance is needed! 
 

CCC: 

(College & Career Center) 
 
Upcoming SAT/ACT Dates 

 

SAT: Saturday, March 11, 2017 

Deadline to sign up is February 

10, 2017. 

 
ACT: Tuesday, February 28, 
2017 Given on CHS campus 
Sign up for this test ended 
2/15. 

 

 

     
     
    Upcoming Events 
 
   
 

 

2/20 Teacher In-service, 7 a.m.-3 p.m. 

  

      2/20 Baseball vs. Westfield,      
 Varsity- Home, JV-Away  

2/21 9th & JV Tennis @ CISD            

 Tournament  

2/21 Softball @ Bryan Rudder  

2/21 Soccer vs. TWCP, Boys-Home, 

 Girls-Away  

2/22 JV Boys Soccer @ TWCP  

2/23-25 Soph Baseball @ Spring 

     Tournament  

2/23-25 Softball @ Round Rock          

      Tournament  

2/23-25 Baseball @ Laporte   

      Tournament  

2/24 Senior Starbucks Coffee 6:45 AM 

2/24 Varsity Tennis @ Home  

2/24 Soccer vs. ORHS, Boys-Away, 

 Girls-Home  

      2/25 Golden Girls Cowboy Supper in 

 the CHS Cafeteria 

      2/27 Operation Graduation Mtg 
 CHS Café 6:30 

                                             

  

 
 

   



Operation Graduation 
 

Calling all senior parents - We need 

you!  Operation Graduation is a party 
for the seniors after graduation.  The 
seniors come to Incredible Pizza at 
10:30 PM to party with their classmates 
all through the night!  We give out 
prizes like computers, TVs, gift cards, 
and much more.  It takes parent 
volunteers to help coordinate this 
event and help raise money.  CHS has 
not been able to have this event in a 
few years and we hope to revive this 
tradition with your help! 

 
What can you do? 
 

1. You can attend our next meeting 
on 2/27 at 7 PM. 

2.  You can volunteer to help with 

either of our fundraising events! 
 

Next Operation Graduation 
Meeting:  
 

Feb. 27th at 6:30 PM in the 
CHS Cafeteria! 

 
Parents of Seniors, please plan 
to attend! 
 
Cosmetology: 
 
Cosmetology’s new Salon 
"TigerStyle" is open on Thursdays 
from 1 PM-6 PM. Please call or 
come by to set an appointment. 
Phone: 936-709-5733 or 936-709-
5897.  

 
Note: All CHS students receive a 
free haircut w/ their student ID!  
 

All work is performed under the 
supervision of licensed 
cosmetology instructors. 
 

CHS “TigerStyle” also does 

manicures, pedicures and facials!  
Call for an appointment! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See What Our 
Students Are Doing! 
 

 
CHS All State vocalists! 
 

 
Dr. Weatherly with our Cheerleaders at 
the Project Hope Black Heritage 
Parade 
 

 
Bobby Heathcock, CHS Band 
Director and Band at the Project 
Hope Black Heritage Celebration! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHS Drill Team dancing to Dancing 
Queen!  These Ladies Work!!! 
 
Orchestra Students: 
 
Congratulations to the Orchestra 
students who competed Saturday 
in the UIL Solo and Ensemble 
competition!  The students earned 
a total of 35 medals for 1st place 
ratings of "Superior", and 10 
"Excellent" ratings! This is literally 3 
times the number of medals earned 
compared to last year!  Also, 6 
students will advance to the State 
UIL competition and the top string 
ensemble earned the right to 
perform before a Houston 
Symphony concert in May! 
 

Conroe Cares… 
About Your Student’s Academic 
Success!! If your student needs 
additional assistance with their 
grades…. 
 
The CHS Main Student Success 

Center is open for core subjects 
and Spanish tutorials from 2:45- 
5:00 PM Mon. - Th. Students must 
have their ID to enter and must be 
checked in by 3:00! 
Late bus passes will be given at 
5:00 for students needing to ride the 
bus home. 

CHS 9th is open Mon., Tu. & Th. in 

the CHS 9th Library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

In 2015, the My Person Foundation (MPF) was created in response to the recent rise in tragic events within our 
community in an effort to combat teen suicide and bullying, while raising awareness of various aspects of 
mental health. MPF is a CISD affiliated high school club that started at Conroe High School Spring of 2016. If 
your child is struggling with bullying, stress, anxiety, depression, self-image or realizing their self-worth, MPF 
can help.  
 
Our all-inclusive female and male groups known as the SisterhoodSQUAD and BROtherhoodBOND operate 
within CISD. Both groups are led by passionate, relatable and young professionals, referred to as mentors, who 
actively promote a safe environment to engage in healthy communication surrounding a variety of topics and 
challenges facing the students each day. Our mentors receive extensive training on a variety of important topics 
from CISD faculty and staff, counselors, and community organizations who work directly with our students. This 
training enables our diverse group of mentors to facilitate the available resources in our community to the needs 
of our students. Through the participation of mentors, we are able to share our message of S.P.I.R.I.T. (Support, 
Protect, Inspire, Respect, Include, and Trust) to the youth in our community. We find it is vital to utilize all social 
media outlets to consistently communicate and promote to our students the importance of self-worth and self-
acceptance.   
 
Our Mission Statement: 

 To help students understand their value and support their journey to self-acceptance 
 To help instill and guide students to acknowledging their self-worth 
 To provide students with a safe and healthy environment for peer-to-peer communication 
 To guide students in creating a kind, positive and accepting environment within their school 
 To encourage an open dialogue between students and highly respected community professionals 

regarding sensitive topics, questions, problems and concerns commonly encountered by teens 
 To promote the importance of supporting and protecting one another from negative influences 
 To educate students of the importance of maintaining healthy, respectful and courteous personal and 

social media relationships 
 To serve as a liaison between CISD schools and community professionals to help meet the needs of our 

students 

 
My Person Foundation is a registered 501(c)3 in Spring, TX. 

For more information, please visit www.mypersonfoundation.com 

 

Please  

Follow Us! 

 
 
 
 

  

 

CHS 

Twitter 

 

CHS 

Facebook 

 

 

 

https://mobile.twitter.com/ConroeHigh
https://mobile.twitter.com/ConroeHigh

